
From: Rosenson, Valerie
To: Emmett, Kathryn; Isidro, Judith
Subject: Request for Legal Opinion
Date: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 2:06:56 PM

Susan Nabel, the Clerk of the Board, would like a legal opinion as to whether a member of the Board
of Representatives who has been excluded from discussing and voting on a matter (because of a
conflict of interest) should also be excluded from discussion of said matter at a meeting of a Board
caucus.
 
Thank you,
Valerie
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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